
Deana Burn - Re Environmental Assessment #MP11_0086 

  
With regard to the above proposal, we have concerns regarding excessive noise, excessive dust (already a 

problem in the area) and most importantly the effect of large trucks with numerous movements per day 

along Albert Street, a very narrow one way street, from a safety and congestion perspective.  

  

We definitely object to the proposed development. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  

John Symon 

A and J Symon  

Phone : (02) 9516 0333 

Fax:        (02) 9516 0444 

nesfactory@hotkey.net.au 

  

From:    "Nespresso Factory" <nesfactory@hotkey.net.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    10/26/2012 10:20 AM
Subject:   Re Environmental Assessment #MP11_0086
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